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Notice on Media Coverage of Funai’s Financial Results

On November 6, 2015, the morning edition of Nikkei reported about Funai’s consolidated financial results

for the 6-month period ended September 30, 2015 that,

v" “Funai Electric is expected to report an operating loss of about 4 billion yen for the April-September
period, wider than the projected 1.4 billion yen loss”, and

v" “The company is likely to downgrade full-year guidance to an operating loss of some 7 billion yen,
compared with an earlier forecast of a 1.6 billion yen profit.”

However, these are not based on Funai’s announcement.

Funai expects to post operating loss approximating those mentioned in this report, but Funai is now closely
examining financial data about consolidated financial results for the 6-month period and, consolidated

financial forecast for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2015.

Consolidated financial results for the 6-month period and, consolidated financial forecasts for the fiscal year
ended March 31, 2015 are scheduled to be announced on November 9, 2015.

For further information, please contact

Investors and Public Relations Office
E-mail: investor_relations@funai.co.jp



